A short update on the course.

Mike and Alister have been busy cutting the bushes and undergrowth back
on the right hand side of the 5th. I'm sure you’ll agree this is so much better
and will hopefully speed up play.

The 2nd back white and yellow winter mat will now be out of play and play
will be from the middle winter mat.

The 5th green is now out of play for the winter and will be played to the
temporary green. This means the yellow and white 15th tee will be closed
and play will go from the 6th twice.

The red 12th tee is not coping in this wet weather, so the 3rd winter mat will
be used twice.

We hired the air2 G2 machine again and Mike has used it on all greens.
The greens are holding up really well in this awful weather, so hopefully it
has really helped.

Winter work will include : trimming overhanging branches, putting a drain in
on the 5th and 10th greens, construction of the new 8th yellow and white
tee.

I’'m sure you'll all join me in giving Mike and Alister a huge thanks for all
their hard work throughout the year, especially at the moment keeping the
course open in this wet weather.

Keep safe everyone and hopefully we’ll be able to get together again in the
not too distant future.

Gill Chruszcz
Chair of Greens Committee
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